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LeeCOLAEISComments Resource

From: Brenda K Lewis [brinklehome@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2012 8:50 PM
To: LeeCOLAEIS Resource
Subject: 76 FR 79228, December 21, 2011  Gaffney area Nuclear Power Plant

To whom it may concern: 
 
I understand that you are receiving comments on the proposed nuclear power plant in the Gaffney area.  I would 
like to express my strong opposition to building a nuclear plant.  
 
I would rather see this money go into incentive programs for people to install solar, wind, or geothermal 
systems and into education about conservation.   
 
Nuclear power is too expensive and dangerous, both in start up costs and in long term environmental hazards 
and waste materials. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Brenda K. Lewis, 
48 Linden Street 
Arden, NC 28704 
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